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 PPS-RFI-2018-028 

 

Questions and Answers 1 to 2 

 

Q1 - It states that the response is required on December 19th before 2:00pm however on page 4 9.2 it states 
that responses should be received before 2:00pm on December 17th. Can you kindly confirm?? 

A1 – Yes, December 19th before 2:00pm (EST) is the deadline for submissions.   

  

Q2 – Please provide us with the employee eligibility for 2019 (if you have the breakdown per service award 
level with the budget that would be greatly appreciated) 

A2 -Some financial information has been provided in the RFI, including the PPS’ preliminary thoughts 
on the incremental thresholds for the various levels of service (increments of $50.00).  It is estimated 
that the number of personnel eligible for awards in the first year of the program to be 350. 

 

 

 


